
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  

 

 

 
 

On August 20th, we enjoyed a special worship service, with guest speaker Rick Overturf from the 
church in Triangle, NC, who brought us a challenging lesson on “What is Your Real Identity?” We 

followed that wonderful (and multi-lingual) time of music, scripture, prayer and fellowship by 
sharing a luncheon of foods from around the world. Everyone there was nourished in body, mind, 

heart and soul; here are some glimpses of that memorable day— 
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 With thanks to Peter Berry, Mark Vogt & Cory Morgan for help with pictures! 
 



 
  

     
 

  
 

   
 

    
 

     
 



 
 
 
              
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

      
 

     
 

Some of the desserts even offered greetings in various languages :) 
 

     
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

     
  

       
 

     
 

With thanks to everyone who came, brought guests, provided food, or participated in the worship service! 

A great start for any day!   

  

The sisters in the Hayes 
family group met on 
September 2nd, as they 
generally do once a month, to 
share breakfast together, 
encourage one another, and 
build stronger and closer 
relationships. Thank you, 
Fredria and Andrea, for 
sharing pictures and 
information!  



 
                                                                                                                                                              
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

A new life begins! 
 

On Saturday, October 1st, our new brother Logan Kirberger was baptized into Christ at the Emmetts’ home!  
The brothers who had studied with him shared how Logan’s journey to faith had encouraged them, and he in 

turn was encouraged by the love and support poured out that afternoon! Here are some glimpses of that 
warm fellowship— 

 

       
 

    
 

    
  

          
 

 
 With thanks to Danny Emmett for these pictures! 

Please remember to pray for Logan as he 
continues to “grow in the grace and 

knowledge of our Lord and Savior Jesus 
Christ” (2 Peter 3:18a), and look for 

opportunities to get to know him (and 
anyone else you see that you don’t know 

yet) so that our fellowship will thrive as we 
strengthen one another! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We welcome news and pictures on interesting personal stories, family group activities, 
and more. Please send them to Nancy Berry, nberry2@gmail.com. Thank you! 
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Beauty everywhere we look! 
Sometimes in the course of everyday routines we overlook the amazing beauty God creates all around 
us, beauty He changes from season to season and sometimes from day to day. Here are a few pictures 
captured recently that can help us see His creativity, power, and generosity, in giving us so many colors 

and shapes and natural wonders just for our enjoyment!  

    
 

   
 

   
 

     
 

“For You, O Yahweh, have made me glad by what You have done, I will sing for joy at the works of Your 
hands.” (Psalm 92:4) 

 


